County of Fresno

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND PLANNING
STEVEN E, WHITE, DIRECTOR

February 17, 2017

Sanger Substation Expansion Project
c/o Ecology and Environment, Inc.
Attn: Silvia Yanez, Project Manager
505 Sansome Sireet, Suite 300

San Francisco, CA 94111

SUBJECT:  Notice of intent to Adopt a Mitigation Negative Declaration for the PG&E Sanger
Substation Expansion Project

Dear Ms. Yanez,

The County of Fresno appreciates the opportunity to review and comment on the subject Notice
of Intent. At this time, we do not have any comments to offer.

If you have any questions, you may e-mail me at cmonfette@co.fresno.ca.us or contact me at
(559) B00-4245.

Sincerely,

Christina Monfette, Planner
Development Services Division
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c Bernard Jimenez, Deputy Director of Planning
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